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1. Regarding the estimated amount of funding being $1,400,000.00. This amount is not 

reflective of the additional $500,000.00 that the state legislatively appropriated from 

General Revenue.  Should our response include a provision for the additional $500,000?   

 

No. Responses should contain the estimated funding amount not to exceed $1,400,000.  


